
 
 

 
From: mc allen [mailto:kmcatv@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2009 1:32 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Please dismiss these two LPTV applications 
 
Hossein,  
  
  I have removed my red light status, please dismiss these two applications  
 
BDFCDVL 20080331APN (this was a old flash cut) 
BSTA 20090617ABG    
  
I have electronicly filed for for a new STA on 10/4/2009 
  
Thanks,  
Mark C. Allen 
 


